
  
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Inventory on the Move in this Weather 

 

The weather is certainly giving us a run for our money this cookie season. Recognizing 
that we still have five weekends remaining of the season does not make it any warmer! 
This week of getting inventory from the baker, to the agents, and out to our cupboards 
will definitely test our Girl Scout powers. The bakery and our delivery agents are 
monitoring the weather and doing what they can to get inventory to our 80 counties. 
Show us your Girl Scout super powers of kindness, understanding and grace for 
everyone who is working to get inventory to us in a safe and timely matter. We are all in 
the same boat and the goal is to get inventory to everyone before the weather is upon us 
going into this weekend. 

https://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=feb953cb7eb006561d3fb50c88a4b0714e8be59d566120797ad65545e2de7a0f8c6dd5f2e0c61b6ede6d200f97dabc91ac4875a819adf973f9aa865f022299ce
https://click.email.girlscouts.org/?qs=feb953cb7eb0065649634822d8916c688518799e59102472c51c504c3096e0ef9efe181f485fd9b87860d3a656ae7697e1d8c1904ec3c4b2


 
Work together, utilize your Service Unit pages, other troops, or the GSKH Cookie Swap 
for Troop Cookie Managers. The bonus to the cold weather is that it gives everyone the 
opportunity to pause and re-evaluate your cookie inventory levels and get caught up on 
administrative duties. 
 

Why are Planned Orders important? 

 
We base our weekly restock from the bakery on your planned order request. We take in a 
minimal account for inventory that may be needed for walk-ins but your Planned Order 
is what we strive to fill. The council does what you do as a troop, only at a much larger 
scale. And at the end of it all, every package counts and is important to every girl 
experience. Help us by making certain you are placing a Planned Order each week as 
needed, and exchanging when necessary.  

 

Upcoming Dates 
 

Next Planned Order: Sunday, February 23 by midnight 
 
Next edition of Cookie Corner: Tuesday, February 25 
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